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          18th April 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Children in Year 1 will be taking part in a Teddy Bear Festival with other Wickford Schools on the 26th 
April 2024.  The event is taking place at Oakfield School during the afternoon and they will be carrying 
out a multi skills circuit. 
 
Children will need to come to school in their PE kit and bring a small teddy or soft toy which they are able 
to carry as we will be walking the children to the event which is taking place after lunch.  We will be 
returning to school before the end of the school day. The children will need to have a hoody as the event 
will be outside and in the event of warmer weather suncream and hat. 
 
Due to safeguarding rules parents are not permitted to spectate at this event. 
 
If you require any further information, please speak to a member of the Year 1 team. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Year 1 Team.  
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